
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 
TO:  BOARD MEMBERS 
 

FROM: CHRIS BENTZEL, SUPERINTENDENT 
 

DATE: FEBRUARY 19, 2024 
 

RE: KSBA ANNUAL CONFERENCE, MARCH 1-3, 2024 
 
Some members of the Board of Education of Christian County and the 
Superintendent will attend the KSBA Annual Conference in Louisville, 
Kentucky from March 1-3, 2024. No items of business will be discussed or 
voted upon at the annual conference. 
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